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FAA "SAVES" WITH "GREEN" ACQUISITION INNOVATION
U.S. DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

FAA not only saves on office supplies but goes "green" in its acquisition process.  Is your agency looking for savings and sustainability too?  Check out how FAA did it.

In 2006 the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) awarded a new office supply contract to Office Depot that provides products at considerable cost savings. 
The 5-6 million dollars per year contract is part of the FAA Strategic Sourcing for the Acquisition of Various Equipment and Supplies (SAVES) program.  The mandatory nationwide contract is expected to save 30% annually or more in office supplies.  
The contract language developed and implemented serves as a template for other agencies (including GSA) contemplating a similar cost-savings office supply contract.  A required “green” office products component was included that allows employees access to over 1,000 items serving to fulfill FAA’s RCRA, previous EO 13101, “Greening the Government Through Waste Prevention, Recycling, and Federal Acquisition”, and now EO 13423, “Strengthening Federal Environmental, Energy, and Transportation Management” requirements.  
Environmentally preferable purchases (EPP) are tracked on a monthly basis enabling a baseline to measure progress.
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